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Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Laura Motoziuk - Residential Speed Limit Review - School Zones - 
Playground Zones - Senior Zones and Effective Hours - CK 5200-5

From: moro@sasktel.net    
Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 1:25 PM 
To: Web E‐mail ‐ City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Laura Motoziuk ‐ Residential Speed Limit Review ‐ School Zones ‐ Playground Zones ‐ 
Senior Zones and Effective Hours ‐ CK 5200‐5 

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe.] 

Address is  Acadia Drive   Saskatoon   

On Tue, 2 Nov 2021 19:20:05 +0000, Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> wrote: 

Hi Laura, 

Thank you for your email. 

It is City Council's policy that in order for a communication to be seen by City Council, the 
communication must include the address of the writer. Please provide the information at your earliest 
convenience, and your email will then be processed. 

City Clerk’s Office 
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 www.saskatoon.ca 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Web NoReply  
Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 12:12 PM 
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks  
Subject: Proposed speed zones in school and park zones 

--- Replies to this email will go to --- 

Submitted on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 - 12:11 Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values 
are: 

==Your Message== 
Service category: Bylaws & Policies 
Account Number: 
Subject: Proposed speed zones in school and park zones 
Message: I do not agree with changing the speed zones in the 
school and park areas. It is just a money grab for the city. 




